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Comments: Although I am not in the sight-line of this project, I object based on the fact that the lines will be

above ground and present a fire danger in this very dry, drought ridden area due to the construction and

maintenance of the lines.  The last census showed that Sedona has been losing population and many of the

residents live here part time.  I do not feel the risk of putting in these tall power lines is necessary.  This would be

a problematic and ugly addition to our city.  


